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I am concerned with the wall of 14, 3 storey attached dwellings (attached townhouses with loft area) behind the 

heritage precinct known as Lemongrove Road. 1.How much space is from the back of these proposed townhouses 

to our back fence? 2.Could this area be kept as an easement or public space? 3.Could these dwellings be only two 

storey and detached with a decent amount of space between each of them to give us a sense of prepective to the 

west? Building 8 detached dwellings is a better option then a wall of 14 attached dwellings. Our properties will lose 

all sense of visual perspective to the west. I already have flats on the right side of my house. I do not want to be 

boxed in. It appears that there are two many townhouses squeezed in together creating a barrage and infringing on 

the heritage properties. Could someone please call me on 4732 2839 to discuss this part of the development. I 

have left a message on the information line. Thankyou  

 

 

Name: Ann Middlebrook 

Organisation: Resident 

 

Address: 

45 Lemongrove Road, Penrith 2750 

 

 

IP Address: 220-253-180-161.nsw.netspace.net.au - 220.253.180.161 

 

Submission for Job: #3916 State Significant Site 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=3916 

 

Site: #2233 North Penrith Defence Site 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=2233 

 

 

---------------------  

 

Ruth Allen 

 

P: (02) 9228 6252  

E: Ruth.Allen@planning.nsw.gov.au  

---------------------  
 

From:    Ann Middlebrook <annmiddlebrook@netspace.net.au>

To:    Ruth Allen <Ruth.Allen@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    21/12/2010 5:24 PM

Subject:   Online Submission from Ann Middlebrook of Resident ()

CC:    <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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